
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Gym Monthly Fee and Locker Monthly Fee Arrangement 

 

In view of the COVID-19 pandemic, all sports and recreational facilities have been 

suspended from 7th January 2022. Please be informed that the gym monthly fee and 

the locker rental fee will have the following arrangement:  

 

 

Subscription  Arrangement 

Gym Monthly Fee 

The charged January 2022 gym 

subscription fee will be postponed to the 

month when the exercise room reopen. 

There will have no charge for the 

suspension period. 

 

Locker Monthly Fee 

 

Charges unchanged.  

 

 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Recreation Department 

at 2397 4950. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

 

Recreation Department 
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